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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 November 2024 21:50
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0687 FS-Case-661157958

 

 

Lancashire  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0687 

Address of Development: Bowland Wild Boar Park 
Wardsley Rd 
Chipping 
PR3 2HB 

Comments: The proposed change of use would significantly increase the amount of traffic  
using an already busy narrow and deteriorating road 




